Jacob Paget

From: Meredith Lawry S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Monday, 24 June 2024 2:09 pm

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Neil Deans [EXTERNAL] (DOC)

Subject: FW: [IN-CONFIDENCE]Feedback on FTA#212 - Piripai Block Development requested
Kia ora,

As far as we can tell, this project is not ineligible.

The proposed activities are not on PCL, although there is a Wildlife Management Reserve one property over from
the proposed project site. A Wildlife Act permit may be required if lizards are found in the proposed construction
zone.

s 9(2)(ba)(i)

Given the confidentiality requirements of this process, we have not been able to engage with our Treaty partners or
address our obligations to give effect to Treaty principles. We recommend engagement with the Treaty partners to
fully understand their perspectives.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 12:54 PM
Subject: [IN-CONFIDENCE]Feedback on FTA#212 - Piripai Block Development requested

Kia ora
This listed project application is for FTA#212 - Piripai Block Development
The project has triggered your criteria for consultation.

Could you please provide comment on:
e whether the project requires any other related approvals from your agency
e if you are aware of anything that would render the project ineligible under clause 18 of the Bill
e if you are aware of any Treaty settlement matters which relate to the project site — such as local protocols
e any other relevant matter?

If possible, could you please provide your feedback by COB 26 June 2024. We understand you have a large
number of assessments to get through do keep in touch if you need extra time with any specific

application.

Please let me know if there is anything | can do to assist.



Nga mihi nui
MIfE Listed Projects team

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential or subject
to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the
inconvenience. Thank you.





